
CORONAVIRUS
E X T E N S I O N  O F  T H E  D E A D L I N E  F O R  P A Y M E N T  

O F  F E D E R A L  T A X E S  U N D E R  T H E  
S I M P L E S  N A C I O N A L

In view of the significant impact caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, many measures have
been adopted by the Federal Government to mitigate the negative effects on companies’
cash flow. The most recent of these measures was announced by the Management
Committee of the Simples Nacional (CGSN), which approved Resolution 152/20 –
published in an extra edition of the Official Gazette of 3/18/2020 – announcing the
extension of the deadline for payment of federal taxes under the Simples Nacional.
 
The new maturity dates are as follows:
 

stay tuned!

Calculation Period March 2020: new due date on October 20, 2020

Calculation Period April 2020: new due date on November 20, 2020

Calculation Period May 2020: new due date on December 21, 2020

Considering that it is a mere extension, payments made in advance in relation to the
original due dates do not generate the right to refund.

For more information, please contact:
 
Carolina Romanini Miguel  - crm@machadoassociados.com.br
Maria Andréia F. S. dos Santos - mar@machadoassociados.com.br


